
WAC 326-20-125  Processing fee.  The office shall charge a nonre-
fundable fee for certification or recertification based upon the legal 
organizational structure of the business, as follows: Fifty dollars 
for a sole proprietorship, seventy-five dollars for a partnership 
(general or limited), and one hundred dollars for all other legal or-
ganizational structures; e.g., corporation or limited liability compa-
ny: Provided, however, That the office shall only charge a twenty-five 
dollar fee when the application requests DBE-only certification or re-
certification for all business legal organizational structures. The 
office shall also charge a nonrefundable twenty-dollar fee for pro-
cessing annual updates for all business legal organizational struc-
tures. The business must submit the fee with the application for cer-
tification, recertification, or annual update. The business applying 
for DBE-only certification may request a waiver of the fee. The re-
quest for fee waiver must be submitted to the office in writing. The 
office will review the request and make a determination in accordance 
with the Washington state department of transportation (WSDOT) DBE 
plan. An application is not deemed to be received by the office until 
the required fee is received by the office or the request of waiver of 
the fee has been approved by the office.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 39.19.210. WSR 04-08-074, § 326-20-125, 
filed 4/5/04, effective 5/6/04. Statutory Authority: RCW 39.19.030. 
WSR 94-11-115, § 326-20-125, filed 5/18/94, effective 6/18/94. Statu-
tory Authority: 1993 c 195. WSR 93-16-080, § 326-20-125, filed 8/3/93, 
effective 9/3/93.]
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